Office of the Attorney-General

25 June 2015

Alan Corbett

fyi-request-2859-1¢c7080e3@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Corbett

| refer to your request of 18 June 2015 to the Attorney-General under the Official
Information Act 1982 (the Act) in which you request data on the number of
prosecutions for smacking since July 2012.

I am transferring your request to the office of the Minister of Police under section
14(b)(ii) of the Act as the information you request is more closely connected with the
functions of another Minister of the Crown.

You will receive a response from the office of the Minister of Police directly.

Yours sincerely

AR

L Johnston
Office of Hon Christopher Finlayson QC

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone 64 4 817 6808 Facsimile 64 4 817 6508



